

March 28, 2018

Mr. Eric Peter Keilty 2 Benjamin Way Dover, NH 03820 1003847064

Dear Mr. Keilty:

I am very pleased to inform you that you have been selected as the recipient of the Fujino/Smith Emergence Scholarship for tenure in the 2017-18 academic year. This award has a value of \$1,033.15.

This award was established through a generous donation by K.C. Smith and Laura Chizuko Fujino and is given to a Full-Time student in First Year of Engineering Science who receives the highest average after term 1F, is continuing to the winter term in Engineering Science and did not receive an entrance scholarship.

Your efforts in helping us thank donors will go a long way in encouraging the continued creation and enhancement of award funds to benefit students. Kindly write a letter of appreciation to K.C. Smith and Laura Chizuko Fujino and return your letter to Ms. Pierina Filippone, pierina@ecf.utoronto.ca by April 11, so that we may forward your letter to the donors.

May I extend my warmest congratulations on the achievement for which this award is given.

Yours Sincerely,

Cristina Amon

Dean